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From: Thomas Becker <lesdeplorable7 @gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2020 10:16 AM
To: sbcob
Subject: Agenda item 1 public comment, 2/25/20 BOS meeting.

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

To the board,

The Chevy Bolt is a death trap. Have any of you people looked at a picture of that car? Would any of you want
your children or grandchildren riding in that car if it was involved in a head-on or T-bone crash? If anyone of
you people said no to those questions, then why would you want government employees or any person in the
care of the county riding in that thing? There are plenty of 2020 model year vehicles that are "flex-fuel”
vehicles, full size sedans, trucks and SUVs, all vastly safer than the Bolt. Every flex-fuel vehicle is capable of
running on renewable alcohol fuels. I am asking that you delay this approval until the next scheduled board
meeting. This will allow me time to prepare a complete rebuttal to the dangerous use of cars like the Chevy
Bolt, and demonstrate the advantages of purchasing flex-fuel vehicles. This is literally a life or death issue, and
public safety dictates that a delay of 2 weeks to consider a life or death decision is appropriate.

Tom Becker
lesdeplorable7@gmail.com




